
 

 

 

 

 

QUEENSTOWN LAKES DISTRICT LICENSING COMMITTEE 

SALE AND SUPPLY OF ALCOHOL ACT 2012 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Queenstown Lakes District Licensing Committee will 

hold a public hearing to consider the proceedings listed below. Each matter will be 

called at the time and date specified. 

If such persons do not appear in person or by counsel, the matter may be heard and 

determined in their absence. 

 

The venue for the hearing will be: Supper Room 
Queenstown Memorial Centre 
1 Memorial Street 
 Queenstown 9300 
 

Monday 9th September 2024 

 

09:30am OF405-R23 An application by FRESH ETTZ LTD trading as 
‘RAEWARD FRESH QUEENSTOWN’ pursuant to 
S.103 of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012 for 
a renewal off-licence. 
 

Dated at QUEENSTOWN this 20th day of August 2024. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________ 

Anthony Hall 

Secretary 

Queenstown Lakes District Licensing Committee 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

QUEENSTOWN LAKES DISTRICT LICENSING COMMITTEE 

 

Hearing Information 
 
 

What do I need to do? 
 
You must file your submission and all other documents in advance of the hearing. 
 
 
When do I need to file evidence? 
 
The applicant must file a submission and all other documents with the Committee no 
later than Wednesday 4th September 2024. 
 
If you cannot comply with the timetable above, you must make a written application to 
the District Licensing Committee to vary it urgently. Any application must be made in a 
timely manner. Any such application will be referred to the Chairperson for directions 
and response. 
 
The hearing will commence at the time and date set out in the Notice of Hearing. 
 
 
What to expect at the hearing: 
 
For further information regarding the hearing process, please follow the link below: 
Alcohol Resources — Alcohol licensing and hearings: A guide for DLCs  

 

https://resources.alcohol.org.nz/alcohol-management-laws/administering-alcohol-law/alcohol-licensing-and-hearings-guide-for-dlcs/

